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December 13th, 2022 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
Due to recent domestic mill increases and inflationary factors, OEG Building Materials 
will implement a price increase of a minimum of 10% on all products effective with 
deliveries on or after January 3rd, 2023 
 
OEG will honor unexpired quotes in accordance with our quote policy. All new quotes 
expire 15 days after the quote date. Please contact your sales representative to 
review existing quotes for the time frame listed above. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the price increase, please contact your OEG 
Building Materials Sales Representative. 
 
Thank you for your business and continued support. 
 
OEG Building Materials 
 


